
 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for Community EMS Physician Response Expansion Initiative in fiscal year 

2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is RWJBarnabas Health/Cooperman Barnabas Medical 

Center, located at 94 Old Short Hills Road, Livingston, NJ 07039.  

The funding will be used to expand and enhance the existing EMS Physician Training and Mobile 

Health initiative currently based in Newark to include an additional team based at Cooperman Barnabas 

Medical Center in Livingston. The major benefit of this program is to deliver immediate life-saving 

interventions while also enhancing triage capabilities, providing the right resources to the right patient at 

the right time. The public benefit is better health outcomes and lives saved. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.”  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Mikie Sherrill 

Member of Congress 
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